
 
 
November 8, 1938 
 
Memorandum to Chairman William O. Douglas 
 
From: Samuel O. Clark, Jr., Director, 
 
Subject: Transmittal of Memorandum re Functions of Securities and Exchange 
Commission under the Chandler Act to District Court Clerks. 
 
I talked to Mr. Holtzoff this morning and told him of the interest the District Court 
Clerks had been evidencing in our work under the Chandler Act, and suggested 
to him the possible desirability of sending the memorandum which was sent to 
the District Court Judges to the clerks. He readily agreed and stated that it was 
an excellent idea. I then told him that the Chairman would address a letter to the 
Attorney General containing the suggestion. He said he would act upon the letter 
as soon as it was received. I have mailed the letter which you have previously 
signed. 


